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The principal CC:DA related event since Midwinter is the publication in April of the 2016 updates to RDA. These updates published the decisions of the RDA Steering Committee from their November 2015 meeting on the 38 submitted proposals and discussion papers. Nearly 200 “fast track” changes were also made to RDA in February and April 2016.
Kathy Glennan has been reappointed for a second three-year term as ALA representative to the RDA Steering Committee. The structural changes for North American representation to the RSC we learned about at the Midwinter Meeting have not yet been implemented.
At this meeting, CC:DA will be considering proposals
· Increasing flexibility in creating variant access points for persons, families, and corporate bodies by adding the language “Construct additional variant access points if considered important for access”, thus permitting nearly any variant access point
· Revising instructions for laws governing more than one jurisdiction (RDA has an instruction for this, but it only covers compilations, not single laws)
Also since Midwinter the worldwide comment period for the new FRBR:LRM (Library Reference Model) was opened and closed. IFLA has not yet responded to the comments. The final disposition of FRBR:LRM will have a number of effects on cataloging practices and the text and organization of RDA, notably the treatment of fictitious entities: can fictitious persons, corporate bodies, and families be considered agents if they are so represented in a bibliographic resource, or can they only be subjects? ALA commentors on FRBR-LRM were numerous, including members of SAC.
The RSC Fictitious Entities Working Group has paused its work pending the outcome of the worldwide review of FRBR:LRM.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The moratorium on adding new relationship designators remains in place pending completion of the report of the RSC Working Group on Relationship Designators. As a related matter of interest, PCC is close to publishing its guidelines for the use of relationship designators in authority records.

